Woodland Public Schools

1:1 Technology Responsible Use and
Safety Agreement

Woodland Public Schools may issue students a one-to-one (1:1) technology device (typically a
Chromebook) as a means to promote growth and achievement, and provide flexible and modern
learning opportunities. This agreement outlines WPS expectations for students and families
issued a 1:1 device. In addition to this agreement, the use of district-provided technology
requires students to abide by their school’s tech guidelines in the student handbook, and the
district technology use guidelines.

Expectations

Be Prepared - Bring the device to school each day with a full battery charge.

Be a mindful digital citizen - Files, including communication and collaboration, must be
consistent with school policies and copyright laws. Be sure to communicate responsibly.
Don't share your passwords with others, and refrain from logging in as another user.

e Take care of the device - Use the case provided. Keep the device away from foods,
liquids and refrain from adding stickers. Do not leave your device unattended or close
the device with items inside.

e Keep the integrity of the device - Specific software and system configurations are
intended for student safety. Do not attempt to alter district settings or software.

e Return in good condition - Devices are to be returned to the district when the four year
cycle is complete or upon withdrawal or transfer. The device must be in a working and
reasonable condition and include original peripherals (ie. case and charger).

Inappropriate Use and Consequences
Actions that are in conflict with school and/or district codes of conduct will result in a
consequence deemed appropriate.

Specific codes relating to technology include but are not limited to:

e Bullying Behavior - Such as harassment, discrimination or intimidation.
e Offensive Behavior - Including profanity, obscenities or otherwise offensive to a
reasonable person



e Malicious Use - Including misrepresenting others, modifying files from another,
accessing an account of another.

Will Unsafe or Inappropriate Websites Be Filtered on the
Devices?

We do our best to ensure your child’s online experience is safe. Each student that uses their
District issued device will be filtered regardless of whether they are on or off campus. Our web
filters are configured to block inappropriate content as required by law.

While filtering software continues to improve, the best filter is adult guidance. It is best practice
to have students work in communal areas at home and at school. If you suspect or discover any
inappropriate web activity, please contact your child’s teacher, building principal or assistant
principal. Inappropriate web browsing (obscene, violent or harassing) is a violation of the
district’'s Authorized Use Policy and may result in disciplinary action.

What if the Device is Damaged?
tbd



